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Dear Families, 

 

We reach the half way point of the term and it has been lovely to see how hard working and 

motivated our children have been. It has been a very busy and positive start to the term and 

we look forward to this continuing after our break. I wish you all a relaxing February Holiday 

and look forward to a busy term ahead. 

 

Internet Safety Week 
This week we have had a whole school focus on internet safety. Children have been learning 

the importance of staying safe online, using the internet safely at home and rules regarding 

social media and posting online. This is an important message for all our children to learn and 

we would ask you to reinforce this learning at home. Further information can be found on 

our website. 

 

Eyemouth Primary School - Internet Safety 

 

Reporting to Parents 

Class Teachers are in the process of writing reports this term. These will detail progress in 

your child’s learning to date and next steps and will be sent home later in the term. Attached 

to this week’s update is guidance on the ways in which we report on your child’s progress 

and learning throughout the school year. 

 

 

Holiday Safety 

If your child is going to be out and about enjoying half-term break, you may want to give them 

some reminders about letting you know where they are going, who they are with and what 

time they are due to be home.   

  

You might for example want to encourage them to use tracking tools such as “FindMy phone” 

or similar tools on their device as a safety measure and to remember to keep enough charge 

in their phone/device so they can contact you if they need to or to let you know if they are 

going to be late.   

  

You can find useful advice/information in the NSPCC Keeping children safe guide.  

 

Weekly Update 

Friday 9th February 2024 

mailto:eyps@scotborders.gov.uk
http://www.eyemouthprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.eyemouthprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Internet+Safety&pid=91
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/
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Stovielicious Days. 

We are lucky to be inviting back Splash and members of our community to school for our 

Stovielicious days. Every child in the school will prepare, make and try different variations of 

one of our favourite Scottish dishes. Parents/grandparents/carers are welcome to join their 

child's class at the allocated time below: 

 

Tuesday 20th February  

9.15-10.15 P6A & P2A 

10.45-11.45 P1A & P7A 

12.45-1.45 P3A & P4 

2.00-3.00 P5 & P3B 

 

Tuesday 27th February  
9.15-10.15 ELC   

10.45-11.45 P1B & P7C  

12.45-1.45 P6B & P2B 

2.00-3.00 P7B & P4/5  

 

FOEPS Disco 

Everyone had a fantastic time at our discos last night. A huge thank you to the Friends of 

Eyemouth Primary for organising the event. 

 

February Holiday 

A reminder that school is closed for all children next week for the February for the half term 

break and on Monday 19th February for the in-service day. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday 9th February Last day for pupils 

Monday 12th February Eyemouth Cluster Holiday 

Tuesday 13th February February Holiday 

Monday 19th February In-service Day 

Tuesday 20th February 

 

Pupils return to school 

Stovielicious Day 

Tuesday 27th February Stovielicious Day 

Tuesday 26th March Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 27th March Parent Consultations 

Thursday 28th March Last day of Term 

 

mailto:eyps@scotborders.gov.uk
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And Finally 

Wishing everyone has a lovely February holiday. We look forward to welcoming everyone 

back to school on Tuesday 20th February. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ross Maunder 

Headteacher 
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